
Reminders

Order your GOURMET KIDS hot meals by
Wednesday each week for the following week

Bring your Gourmet Kids lunch box every day

Any queries, email: info@gourmetkids.ie

Class teacher letters will be posted on Aladdin
this week

School uniform to be worn until Hallowe’en

School Tracksuit can be worn on PE Days

This week in Courtenay N.S.
 

Music Generation Returns
We are delighted to welcome Chloe from Music
Generation back to our school! Chloe started working
with our Junior and Senior Infant classes on Wednesday.  
Over the course of the year, Chloe will work with all
classes, bringing music and creativity into the classroom.

Community Garda Visit
On Wednesday, we had a visit from our Local
Community Garda, Claire O’ Mahony. Garda Claire spoke
with our 3rd to 6th classes, about the importance of
staying safe and always wearing their seat belts.

Secondary School Visits
Teachers from Scoil Mhuire agus Íde (SMI) visited our
6th class students this week, providing them with
helpful information about  moving to Secondary School. 

Next week, teachers from Desmond College will visit
our 6th class  on Thursday.

Courtenay Cúinne

“Lá breithe sona duit!”
(Happy Birthday)

https://youtu.be/ZWR7TCpwyH8

After School Activities

Chess Club starts back on Wednesday, 25th
September at 2.15pm - 3pm.

Watch this space for details on more
upcoming after-school activities!
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Nicholas celebrated his 8th birthday in Rang a dó.
Thanks to Nicholas for the delicious Roblox

Birthday Cupcakes!! They were yummy!
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